

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski

City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

January 7, 2019

RE: Resolution relating to a Certificate of Appropriateness for the replacement of siding, windows, and doors at 125 E. Lloyd Street, in the Brewers Hill Historic District, for Jose Maz.

Dear Ald. Coggs:

This letter is to inform you that the above matter will be considered at the February 4th Historic Preservation Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall, 200 E Wells St.

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on this application.

Respectfully,

James Owczar City Clerk

